
December 6, 2021 

 

The governing body of the City of Lambertville voted to introduce ordinances to 
facilitate the Police Site Redevelopment Project at the regularly scheduled meeting held 
on Thursday, December 2, 2021. 

INFORMATION SESSION: 

On Wednesday, December 8, 2021 beginning at 6 pm, the City of Lambertville will host 
a virtual public meeting with city professionals using the Zoom Meeting Platform to 
provide the community with additional information. The link has been posted to the 
City’s website.  

The information session will include, but will not be limited to, a financial analysis that 
includes tax implications, budget review, and a discussion on the terms of the lease 
agreement. 

EMAIL: 

The City has established an email for people to send in questions specific to the 
redevelopment plan so that we are better prepared to respond to your concerns.  That 
email address is as follows: 

 police.site.redevelopment@lambertvillenj.org 

WEB PAGE: 

A separate page has been set-up on our website and it will contain the ordinances, and 
all other pertinent information for the public to review. The link to that page is as 
follows:  

  https://lambertvillenj.org/government/jobs/641-police-site-redevelopment-project 

ADDITIONAL WORK SESSION:  

In addition to the information session, the council has scheduled an additional work 
session for Tuesday, December 14, 2021 at 7 pm. This will be an in-person meeting and 
will be held in the All-Purpose Room of the Lambertville Public School located at 200 
North Union Street in the City. The City will also provide a link to the meeting so that 
members of the public can attend virtually using the Zoom Meeting Platform. The link to 
the meeting will be uploaded to the meeting calendar.  

PUBLIC HEARING DATE: 

The public hearing for the ordinances is scheduled for December 16, 2021 session which 
will be held in the All-Purpose Room of the Lambertville Public School beginning at 7:00 
p.m. 


